Hi,

I’m writing as a concerned Bay Creek resident about the current proposed plans
for redevelopment of the Jade Garden site. I currently walk past this site daily
on my way to work. My concern is for the 5-6 story proposal and how it will
negatively affect the nearby residential area in terms of shading homes from
sunlight. The large proposed building will significantly decrease the quality of
life for nearby residents. I welcome and support new development and growth on
the park street corridor, however, I believe this can be achieved by respecting
the current 3-story traditional shopping street district plan. I urge you to
support development that meets the needs of our current neighborhood residents
while looking to the future.

Sincerely,

Jessica Dalby, MD

Wingra Family Medical Center
1102 South Park St



